
Wednesday, October 4th, 2023 
 
 
Dear families and students,  
 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
HENNA and Desserts Fundraiser 
 
As part of her CLC B capstone project, one of our amazing Grade 12 ELL students is holding a Henna and 
Desserts Fundraiser. It will take place this Friday in the NDSS cafeteria from 2-5pm and proceeds will go 
to support children orphaned by the ongoing conflict in Syria. There will be yummy middle eastern 
desserts and simple henna designs all by donation (recommend min $5 for henna).  
 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS:  
 

• Photo retake day is scheduled for October 30th. 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES: 
 

• Monday, October 9th- Thanksgiving Day 

• Friday, October 20th- Professional Development Day 
 
 
Have a great week, everyone! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jane Reynolds – Principal 
250-740-2000 
info.nd@sd68.bc.ca 
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